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I am writing to recommend Eve Kahn as the Public Member of LAFCO. She has served as the
Public Alternate to this position and can readily assume this position and, if truth be told,
should be elected to the permanent seat over new comers.

I have known Eve for quite a few years and listened her make presentations to the Napa
County Board of Supervisors, the Napa City Council and others. When Eve talks all listen as
she can carefully synthesize complex land use issues and offer an objective evaluation. People
know that she has thought carefully about an issue and wants the best outcome for Napa.

We served together on the Napa County Agriculture Protection Advisory Panel where it was
obvious that she has been a long-time student of Napa’s land use policies: She worked closely
over the years with Ginny Simms, Diane Dillon and others on these issues.

Daniel Mufson

Napa
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